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Edwina Leonard

From: <Info@nationaltransport.ie> <info@nationaltransport.ie>
Sent: Friday 27 July 2018 17:45
To: Edwina Leonard
Subject: RE: Tallaght ACM NTA:00000019000000118

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Edwina, 

I refer to your recent correspondence following the meeting South Dublin County Council’s Tallaght Area Committee Meeting, held 
on 25th June 2018 regarding plans to provide additional bus shelters throughout the Tallaght area.  

As you will be aware the NTA is progressing the BusConnects project, which is intended to fundamentally transform Dublin's bus 
system so that journeys by bus will be fast, reliable, punctual, convenient and affordable. There are two main elements of the overall 
BusConnects project. 

The first of these is the development of a full network of “next generation” bus lanes, providing continuous bus lanes in each direction 
along all of the core bus corridors as far as practicable. Development work on these proposals is progressing. Last month we issued 
a document, which provides an update on the work being undertaken in planning the bus lane infrastructure. It is intended that a 
public consultation process on the various core bus corridors will be made published in the autumn. 

The second is the complete redesign of the bus services in the Dublin region to enable more people to easily travel to more places. 
Earlier this month we published a report setting out proposals for the revised system of bus routes and asking for feedback from all 
interested parties through a public consultation process which will run until mid-September.  

Together with the other elements of BusConnects (simplified fares, integrated ticketing, new bus stops/shelters, real-time passenger 
information, etc.) we expect to deliver a transformed bus system that operates much more efficiently and is not impacted by general 
traffic congestion. However, until we have completed the public consultations mentioned above, it would be premature to proceed 
with investment in bus shelters in most locations at the current time, including the area of Tallaght.  

More detailed information about BusConnects is available at www.busconnects.ie. 

Yours sincerely 

Joe O’Sullivan 

Public Transport Investment 

------------------- Original Message ------------------- 
From: eleonard@SDUBLINCOCO.ie 
Received: 27/07/2018 14:49 
To: ; info@nationaltransport.ie 
Subject: Tallaght ACM 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
At South Dublin County Council’s Tallaght Area Committee Meeting, held on 25th June 2018, the following Question 
was agreed: 
"To ask the Chief Executive if he would write to the National Transport Authority asking for details of their plans to 
provide additional bus shelters throughout the Tallaght area?" 
I should be obliged if you would let me have a reply on this matter at your earliest convenience. 
Thanking you in anticipation, 
Regards, 
Edwina Leonard| Staff Officer | Housing Administration & Financial Management| Housing, Social & Community 
Directorate | South Dublin County Council | 
Tel: +353 1 414 9000 | Ext: 2297 | e-mail eleonard@sdublincoco.ie 
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Please note: 
 
 
The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 
addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and 
may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or 
postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software. 
 
 
 
Is eolas faoi r?n an t-eolas at? sa r?omhphost seo agus d'fh?adfadh go mbeadh s? faoi phribhl?id ? thaobh an 
dl? de. Is don t? ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus d?san/dise amh?in an t-eolas. N? ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith 
eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an r?omhphost seo. Murar duit an r?omhphost seo t? nochtadh, c?ipe?il, 
d?ileadh n? aon ghn?omh eile a dh?anamh n? aon ghn?omh eile a fh?g?il gan d?anamh ar iontaoibh an 
r?omhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fh?adfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. M? fuair t? an 
teachtaireacht leictreonach seo tr? earr?id t?igh i dteagmh?il, le do thoil, leis an t? a sheol ? n? le 
postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearra? Frithv?reas. 
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